
 

 

NMBA Anti-Trust Statement 

“The New Mexico Broadcasters Association has a policy of strict compliance with federal and state antitrust laws. 
The antitrust laws prohibit competitors from engaging in actions that could result in unreasonable restraint of 
trade.  Consequently, New Mexico Broadcasters Association members must avoid discussing certain topics 

when they are together – both at formal association membership, board, committee, and other meetings and in 
informal contacts with other industry members:  prices, fees, rates, profit margins, or other terms or conditions 
of sale (including allowances, credit terms, and warranties); allocation of markets or customers or division of 

territories; or refusals to deal with or boycotts of suppliers, customers or other third parties.” 

 

 

2022 Annual Membership Meeting 

 

 

Call meeting to order – Charlie Blanco 
 

Member Roll Call- Paula Maes 

 

 Approval of Agenda and Minutes from 2021 
 

Introduction of the NMBA Board 

 

Committee Reports 

Treasurer’s Report –Mike Smith 

 

New Business   

 Board and Officer Election for 2024 

     Estevan Gonzales- KSWV AM/FM- Santa Fe-2024 

    Lisa Schmidt- Rooney Moon Broadcasting- 

    Michelle Donaldson- Hubbard Broadcasting- Albuquerque -2024 

    Bill Anderson- Nexstar, Albuquerque 2024 

 

Other Business 

  

 

Adjournment  


